
FLYING HIGH 2024 
Derby East Scout and Guide Gang Show 

ENROLMENT DAY/WORKSHOP 
 

• Flying High 2024 will be performed at the Derby Theatre, from Wednesday 
14th February to Saturday 17th February 2024. This is the week before the 
Derbyshire schools’ half term. 

 

• Workshops are open to any member of the Scout and Guide Associations 
who wish take part in the show, from age 8 years and above at the time of 
the show. 

 

• All applicants need to bring the completed application form together with a 
passport size portrait photo of themselves with their name written on the 
back, to the workshop at the 66th Scout HQ, Stoney Lane, Spondon, Derby 
DE21 7QH.  
 

• Applicants do not need to come to both workshops, come on which suits best 
on either of the following dates and times: 

 

• Sunday 25th June 2023, 2.00pm to 4.00pm or Saturday 8th July 2023, 5.00pm 
to 7.00pm. 

 

• Uniform is not required for the workshops but please wear comfortable 
clothing and suitable footwear for movement.  
 

• Everyone who attends will be notified of rehearsal details as soon as possible 
afterwards.  
 

• Rehearsals will take place every Saturday evening commencing on Saturday 
9th September 2023, rehearsal venues to be advised. 
 

• Cast members will be expected to make a commitment to the show and 
attend all rehearsals.  

 

• Further details can be obtained from the Producer, Ruth Mill. 
 

• E-mail: producer@flyinghigh.org.uk.  Tel: 07815 500625. 

mailto:producer@flyinghigh.org.uk

